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This week in St Bede’s... 

Tue 16th JulyTue 16th July
Y4 Special Visit from
the Police

Attendance up to 12/07/24

Wed 17th JulyWed 17th July
Y6 Leavers Presentation
and celebration 2-4pm

Fri 19th JulyFri 19th July
‘Pride of St Bede’s Awards’
(children only, photos to
follow on Facebook)

I would like to take this opportunity
to introduce myself to you and to
tell you how excited I am to be
joining the St Bede's family! 

My name is Marie-Louise Peacock
and I will be the interim Deputy
Head in September supporting
Miss Cuff. 

I am an experienced Deputy Head
from another school within our
Trust and I am looking forward to
getting to know you all and
supporting your children. 

I am an experienced Special
Educational Needs Co-Ordinator
and a qualified mental health lead.
I am really looking forward to this
new opportunity in this wonderful
school. 

Our new Deputy
Head Teacher

Our new Deputy
Head Teacher
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Big Sheep Little
Cow

Big Sheep Little
Cow

Year 2 had the most
amazing time at Big
Sheep Little Cow. 

The children were so
brave when holding
snakes, rats,
cockroaches and
more! 

They had a brilliant
time on the quad bikes
and in the soft play.
We fed the lambs and
got to learn so much
about all the different
animals there on the
farm. 

We didn't let a (not so
little) bit of rain stop
us from having fun!
Well done Year 2!

Find more info here:
https://stbedesdarlington.bh

cet.org.uk/



Farewell from 
Mrs Wilson

Farewell from 
Mrs Wilson

In my final days before I retire, I
want to express how much I have
enjoyed my short time with St
Bede’s. 

We have enjoyed a whole host of
achievements and made great
academic progress this year.
Challenges have been faced head
on, and we emerge a stronger
and happier, school community.

I cannot commend the staff
enough for their hard work,
dedication and love of the school
and the children. They strive to
make the experiences for your
children the best they can be. 

The children are a delight and a
credit to you, their parents and
carers. I look forward to hearing
all about their successes in the
future.

It has been a pleasure and a
privilege to be your head teacher.
While I do feel very sad to be
leaving, I know I am leaving my St
Bede’s family in the safe hands of
Miss Cuff. I know that under her
leadership, St Bede’s Primary
School will continue to go from
strength to strength. I wish her
and all members of the school
community every success for the
future!


